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Updates

Springfield radiology coverage — Riverside recently notified us that Springfield Regional Medical Center staff asked
that we wait to resume reading for them until after all the radiologists are credentialed. Please let me know if you are
having trouble with the credentialing process. Mark George will be coming to Dayton to train each radiologist on the
PACS and PowerScribe applications for Riverside. Greg Ramey has been in touch with the Riverside IT department
to discuss options to allow the Riverside readings to be performed at different work stations.

New Physicians at Dayton Children’s - Dr. Del Kirkpatrick has assumed the role of medical director of Anesthesia.
He was in the department last week for a brief tour and was very pleased with what he saw. | will be meeting with
him on Monday to discuss the sedation and anesthesia needs in Medical Imaging. Dr. Jayaprakash Gosalakkal has
assumed the role of medical director for Neurology. Dr. Gogi Kumar will be finishing her year fellowship in
pediatric epilepsy in Chicago and will return to Dayton Children’s neurology department this summer. Dr. Elizabeth
Bacon has joined the pulmonary department and will begin seeing patients in February 2012. Dr. Jason Daume has
joined the Children’s Anesthesia group and will begin caring for patients in April 2012. Dr. Stacy Meyer has joined
the department of Endocrinology and will begin seeing patients in July 2012. Dr. Salim Mancho will be working part
time in the department of Plastic Surgery and begin seeing patients in Summer 2012. Dr. Matt Garrett has joined the
Southwest Ohio ENT Specialists and will begin caring for patients at Dayton Children’s in August 2012.

New Lab Director — Kris Ramdat has accepted the position of Administrative Director of Lab. Sara Jenkins will be
leaving at the end of the month.

New CEO - David Kinsaul will be retiring at the end of June 2012. A search committee has been formed to begin the
process of finding a new CEO. Board of Trust member Greg Sample will chair the search committee.

Sugarcreek Testing Center — A new satellite center will open in Sugarcreek during spring 2012. It will be located
adjacent to the Cub Food store in Sugarcreek Plaza across the road from Miami Valley South. That site will have
hours and services similar to Kettering and Beavercreek Testing Centers with lab, x-ray, and ultrasound on certain
days.

Intelemage — Intelemage is a third party vendor which facilitates sending PACS images between imaging facilities.
There is now an agreement between Dayton Children’s and Cincinnati Children’s for transferring images
electronically using Intelemage. A small fee is paid by the facility requesting the study be sent.

Medical Imaging Nurse Coverage on weekends — A Medical Imaging nurse will be on call over the weekends to
assist with inpatient sedations. A nurse will be on call from Friday 6pm through Monday 6am during the busy season
from now until March 19.

Orthopaedic Center for Spinal and Pediatric Care — is now a subsidiary of (owned by) Dayton Children’s. It is
now a subsidiary of Children’s Care Group and will operate under its own tax 1D number. The staff of the Orthopaedic
Center are now employees of the center similar to the structure of Children’s Home Care of Dayton. The practice will
maintain its own identity, name, logo and website. The orthopedic surgeons will continue to see patients at other
hospitals in town and will maintain its offices at Miami Valley South and in Troy. There are no plans for the
Orthopaedic Center to become part of Epic.

Home PACS stations — In order to improve the maintenance of the home PACS stations, the IT department would
like each radiologist to put the PCU on a stand and off the floor. These stands are available to each radiologist.

Next radiologist meeting — Monday, February 27 at 12:30 pm in the Radiology Conference room. If you have an
agenda item to discuss, please forward it to me in an e-mail. Lunch will be provided.



